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05/04/2025  13:06:052025/1324/P OBJ Alexander Jan I oppose this application.  Camden should be encouraged to continue in its welcome efforts to be 

removing all "modern" phone boxes of all types and descriptions and not permitting in the 

replacement of existing units (or allowing new ones) into the area.  There is zero legitimate 

demand for phone calls from these units; if they are used it is typically for anti-social or criminal 

related activity.  Furthermore, phone boxes whether they are closed or of the proposed design 

are used for storage of rubbish, drug taking and as toilets.  Locating this ugly unit so close to 

Heals that has been called "a beacon of design on the high street" adds insult to injury.  The last 

thing Tottenham Court Road needs is more of these poorly designed installations.
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